Ms. Lee Doescher, General Delivery, GOLDEN, B.C. VOA 1HO

Dear Ms. Doescher,

I apologize for the delay in replying to your letter in November.

I will run your request in our January newsletter, "Craft Contacts" with name and address if agreeable to you.

I have enclosed a survey form and accompanying information for your interest. Also enclosed is our Dec. newsletter and a membership form. There is no obligation to join!

If I don't hear from you before the 3rd or 4th of January, 1978 I will run your request. Will also post on our bulletin board in the office. Good luck.

Sincerely,

Gail Rogers, Secretary

December 13th, 1977.

Enclosure